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March 4, 2011 
 
Kimberly Galvan 
Program Manager 
U.S. Department of Justice 
Office on Violence Against Women 
800 K Street NW, Suite 920 
Washington DC 20530 
 
Dear Ms. Galvan:  
 
At their March 4, 2011 meeting the Illinois Criminal Justice Information Authority Board 
approved the 2010-2012 VAWA Implementation Plan. Enclosed please find a copy of the 
approved plan, along with two attachments, one a list of all VAWA funded grantees and 
contact information, and the other copies of letters of support from members of the 
Victim Service Ad Hoc Committee members.  This Plan was developed during meetings 
of the Victim Service Ad Hoc Committee, August 18-19, 2010.  The Plan was the 
product of the recommendations made by the Ad Hoc Committee and will provide 
guidance for staff recommendations to the Budget Committee on the future use of STOP 
VAWA funds. 
 
No changes were recommended by the Authority Board prior to their approval so the 
enclosed copy is the same as the draft copy sent to your attention on January 7, 2011.  If 
you have any questions or if I can be of any assistance please contact me at 312/793-7058 
or at ronnie.reichgelt@illinois.gov .  
 
Sincerely, 
  
 
 
Ronnie J. Reichgelt 
Victim Services Program Administrator 
Federal and State Grants Unit 
 
Enclosures 
cc: Master File VAWA FFY10 

mailto:ronnie.reichgelt@illinois.gov�

